
 

What’s On! 

 May 19th– Athletics 

Sportspro 

 May 19th– National 

Simultaneous 

Storytime K-2 

 May 19th– Aboriginal 

Group Souths Cares          

2-4pm 

 May 20th– National 

Families Week Family 

Bfast 8.30am-9am 

 May 20th– Aboriginal 

Group Souths Cares          

2-4pm 

 May 25th– K-2 Parent 

Literacy Workshop 

 May 25th– District 

Cross Country 

 May 26th– Athletics 

Sportspro 

 May 27th– Krispy 

Kreme Doughnut Day 

 Playgroup is on every 

Wednesday at 9am. 

 PSSA Sport is on every 

Friday. 

 Week 4 13th May 2021 

   Principal Report 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Next week is National Road Safety Week.  

 
Every year, approximately 1200 people are killed and another 
44,000* are seriously injured on Australian roads. Traffic 
injury is the biggest killer of Australian children under 15 and 
the second-biggest killer of all Australians aged between 15 
and 24. These numbers are growing every year but are 
preventable if we choose to Drive So Others Survive. The 
week highlights the impact of road trauma and ways to 
reduce it.  

All students at 
Sadleir PS will be 
engaging in road 
safety learning next 
week. Please 
remember to take 
extra care when driving near our school, that includes pick up 
and drop off safety. 

 

 
This week the air conditioners that the 
P&C donated are being installed. 
Thanks again to the P&C for supporting 
our students.  

 

Matthew Ralph 

Principal 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
I’ve enjoyed learning about different types of fractions and how to use 

mental strategies to change between them. Carmelo 

I have been enjoying researching and 

learning facts about our Australian 

Government. – Jana 

 

I am learning the difference between mixed numeral, proper and improper 

fractions through drawing representations. – Andy 

This term I have enjoyed learning how to use argument 

and authority in my persuasive writing. It has been a lot 

of fun creating cupboards with my classmates using our 

brain dumps. – Lilly 

I have really enjoyed learning to code and make movie trailers in STEM 

with Mr Tran. I get to learn new skills using iMovie, green screen and 

microbits. – Serhat 



 

 

 
 

   

 
 
The Adventurers have been learning about the life cycle of a butterfly this term by observing our very own 

caterpillars in preschool. The children have learnt that caterpillars eat a lot of leaves and eat very fast before 

they crawl to the top of the branch or cage and transform into a chrysalis. We cant wait to see them transform 

into butterflies! Early Years Learning outcome: Children resource their own learning through connecting with people, place, technologies and natural 

and processed materials  

The Children have been exploring transport and the purpose of different vehicles. 

The children looked into the different sounds vehicles make and took an interest in 

the sirens used on emergency vehicles. This has prompted an investigation into the 

fire brigade; their role, their clothes, tools, equipment and the fire truck. 

Early Years Learning 

Outcome: 

2.1 Children develop a 

sense of belonging to 

groups and communi-

ties and 29 an under-

standing of the recipro-

cal rights and responsi-

bilities necessary for 

active community 

participation  

4.4 Children resource 

their own learning 

through connecting 

with people, place, 

technologies and natu-

ral and processed 

materials. 



 

 

 
 

   

 
 



 

 

 

 

National Families Week   

Breakfast 

Come and join us for breakfast in 

the morning playground and    

celebrate National Families Week. 

What a beautiful way to start 

your child’s day!  Let’s celebrate 

our families with food, fun and 

lots of giveaways.                     

Hope to see you there. 

THURSDAY 20th May, 2021 
8.30am-9.00am 

Morning Playground 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to all of  our families who 
supported our Mother’s Day Stall this 
year.  Together, we raised a massive 
$1085 profit which will go towards            
supporting our students learning     
outcomes.     

A special thank you to Evermore Gifts  
who custom made many of  the gifts 
for our Mothers and carers, and a very 
big thank you to our P&C  volunteers 
who organised and ran such a          
successful event .  



 
 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, as we are getting close to the middle of term 2, I have 

begun to assess the students understanding of dynamics and tempo. We 

have also been learning about pitch, which is how high or low a note 

sounds. In early stage 1 we have been aurally identifying high and low 

sounds and in stage 1 we have taken this a bit further by naming pitches A to 

G. This was achieved by looking at treble clef and where those notes or 

pitches sit on the staff. Playing pitched percussion gives students yet another 

opportunity to identify pitch in a more practical way.  

 

Due to great interest in recorder there are now three 

recorder groups. A Junior recorder group for years 1 and 2 

and two senior recorder groups. One senior group is for 

newer players and members and the advanced group are 

the students who are currently rehearsing in preparation for 

the Festival of Instrumental music. This leaves only one 

time slot for choir, but as the membership is not as big I imagined, I have combined 

the Junior and Senior Choir into one choir group. I was a little apprehensive initially 

combining such a broad age range, but so far the choir is sounding quite good. 

Seniors are helping the Juniors so the Juniors are singing out quite confidently.   

 

Occupational  

therapy tips 



 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


